Sky Valley Amateur Radio Club Meeting — April 19, 2003

We had no meeting in March, due to all officers being out of town.

Meeting opened with seven members present. No introductions were made since
everyone present was known by all.

Ray Ubis announced that Radar Electric is now in its new building. The address is 22214
— 20" Ave. SE, Bothell, WA. Tel. No. 425-424-2002, Fax 425-527-1230, email —

Treasury balance is $450.34 (interest of $.19) for March.

Ray announced that we may need to move the 6 meter repeater, since the new landlady
probably will not wish to have it at its present location any longer. Mike Kelly, KC7IFI,
said that we could put it at his place on Mt. Index. We would probably need a solar panel
for the power, but he does have a generator which could be started to charge the batteries
for the repeater. We had a long discussion on our building at Mike’s cabin. We should
probably move it this summer when the weather is better. He also said he is installing a
new generator later and this would probably be closer to the repeater building. Our
building still needs some work.

The solar panel discussion included ALF Enterprises, Wind and Solar Power, and Prime
Power in Woodinville as sources for this equipment.

Meeting closed.
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